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January 1st – December 31st, 2021 
 
 
 
Subject: Substances of Concern in Products (“SCIP”) Response Letter  
 
Dear Valued Customer:  
 
Arrow Electronics, Inc. and/or one of our wholly owned subsidiaries (collectively, “Arrow”, 
“we” or “our”) are in receipt of your recent inquiry regarding SCIP (Substances of 
Concern In articles as such or in complex objects (Products)) established under the 
European Union’s Waste Framework Directive.  
 
Arrow is not legally required to provide information relating to SCIP to their customers for 
the Arrow divisions that distribute products containing articles of substance of very high 
concern (SVHC) outside of the EU marketplace.  However, Arrow understands the 
importance of this issue to you and is willing to assist your organization in complying with 
the European Union’s SCIP obligation.  
 
For any additional inquiries or correspondence regarding Arrow’s compliance to the 
SCIP, please reach out to your Arrow sales representative. It should be pointed out that 
product manufacturers are the only source of accurate information regarding substances 
and chemicals contained within a product.  Because Arrow is a distributor and not the 
component manufacturer, we cannot certify the accuracy of any information provided by 
any third parties.      
 
Again, we wish to thank you for allowing us to respond to the subject document and for 
your continued confidence in Arrow.   
 
Sincerely,  
 
Arrow Electronics, Inc. 
Manager, Customer Contracts 
 
 


